OUR APPRECIATION

To all who have kindly contributed
to this book, especially those who have
been so liberal in supplying advertising

matter, we wish to tender our sincere
thanks.

These recipes have all been-tried and

found very satisfactory by the ladies
whose names are affixed.

The meetings of this branch are held

every third Thursday of each month. Al
are cordially invited to attend.

Take one whole pound of kindliness
And stir 1t round

With thoughts that bless,
Plenty of patience makes it nice,
Some fun will end a pleasant spice.
Don’t weigh out love but pour it in,
O1l of good cheer will grease your tin.
Mix it well in just the old time way,
And you’ll have made A Happy Day.




